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And Members of the City Council

Please be advised of the following comments offered on behalf of the Baltimore
Commission on Sustainability. The CoS discussed the Wylie Home Funeral Home PUD

at the December 22™ 2009 meeting.

It was the consensus of the CoS to defer to the Baltimore City Planning Commission on
City Council Bill #09-0427 at the December 22, 2009 meeting.

e
Andrew Frank, Deputy Mayor
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
Thomas J. Stosur, Department of Planning
Beth Strommen, Office of Sustainability
Sarah Zaleski, Office of Sustainability
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